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13th September 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Walk

On Friday 15th September, we would like to take Year 6 on a walk to Portland Bill. On our way, we hope to
complete some of our Aspire challenges which we are trying to achieve by the end of our time in Year 6
together with some art and geography based activities connected to this term’s topic: Schools Across the
Ocean.

As long as you have given permission on Arbor for your child to attend a school visit, there is nothing further
for you to do. We will be in touch with those who don’t currently have those permissions activated as we are
keen for every student to attend.

Children should come into school in PE kit and ensure they wear suitable footwear for the walk (trainers are
fine). They will also need a bag which they can carry their water bottle in. They will have PE as normal in the
afternoon.

All that leaves is for us to keep our fingers crossed for fine weather.

Yours faithfully

ol

Mrs K Dalby
Year 6 Teacher
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